
Spartan Spinners—January 31, 2024--NOW--Notes on Wednesday 

Greetings Spartan Spinners!   
 
It's a new year and January is almost over.  But more exciting events and dances are 
coming so hope you will get on board and support your club by gracing us with your 
attendance.  We need each and every one of you to help keep this club strong and 
moving forward.   
 
New dance lessons will begin in February for both the Spartan Spinners and the Peach 
Blossoms square dance clubs.  Spartan Spinner's classes begin on February 8 and 
Peach Blossoms' classes begin on February 13. Please see the attached flyer for our 
club and get the word out.  We need a lot of new students to share in the fun to keep 
this art going for many years to come! 
 
Our next dance is this Saturday, February 3, which is our Hobo Dance, one of our 
featured dances of the year.  It will be a lot of fun so dress up in your fanciest hobo 
attire.  Don't forget to bring your can of veggies or beans to add to Nancy's awesome 
stew!  Also bring a side dish or a dessert.  Rounds at 7 pm with Dean Kinion cueing and 
dance begins at 7:30 pm with Tom Pustinger calling at Holy Communion Lutheran 
Church.  Make sure you put this on your calendar.  We will also collect food for student 
backpacks that the church makes for the community, so please bring a contribution.  
See attached flyers for more information.   
 
Please be in prayer for some of our members who have been ill or have had surgery 
recently.  Bob Haussler, Ryan Bell, Kathy Federico, Dean Kinion, Dan Michel and 
Nancy Smith.  And for Don Galloway for his upcoming back surgery on Feb. 5.   
 
Please wish a Happy Birthday to Bob Haussler, Feb. 4 and WC Bain, Feb. 5! 
 
Please see David Hall to purchase your ribbon for the SC Round and Square Dancing 
Convention in Rock Hill, SC, April 26 & 27 for a fun weekend of dancing and seeing 
your friends from all over the great state of SC.  Only $30 for the weekend.  Please 
come and meet us in the square in Rock Hill! 
 
See you soon in the square! 
 
Pamela K. Hall, CAP-OM 
Secretary 
Spartan Spinners Square Dance Club 
 
 

 

 


